
Clerk of the Privy Council and 
Secretary to the Cabinet 

The Honourable Bruce Cohen 
Commissioner 

Ottawa, Canada 
K1A OA3 

Commission of Inquiry into the Decline 
of Sockeye Salmon in the Fraser River 

Suite 2800, PO Box 11530 
650 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V6B 4N7 

Dear Commissioner Cohen: 

Greffier du Consei l prive et 
Secretaire du Cabinet 

August27,2010 

I write in response to your letter of August 17, 2010 (as 
corrected by way of an email dated August 19, 2010 by Ms. Stooshnov, 
Director of Finance and Administration) in which you request changes to 
the participant funding arrangements under the Contribution Program for 
the Cohen Commission in respect of two standing groups. 

In the first case, the Musgagmagw Tsawataineuk Tribal 
Council (MTTC) wishes to use two junior counsel rather than one senior 
and one junior counsel. In the second case, you varied the standing of 
members of a participant group (Laich-kwil-tach Treaty Society (LKTS), 
Aboriginal Aquaculture Association (AAA) and Chief Harold Sewid, and 
Heiltsuk Tribal Council (Heiltsuk)), creating a new participant (Heiltsuk) 
and triggering the need to divide the funding approved for the original 
participant group. 

I note that the proposed funding reallocation would not 
increase the total amount of funding to be provided. Accordingly, I am 
pleased to inform you that your request for changes to the participant 
funding arrangements is granted. 

I trust that this is satisfactory and I wish you well in your 
continuing work. 

Sincerely yours, 

t---- "---__ I~ 

~. Wayne G. Wouters 
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